
Breakfast Club 

From January our Breakfast 

Club will be only £1.50 per day. 

It will be open from 7.30  —

8.15am. After 8.15am any child 

can attend free of charge.    

Free bagels will also be given 

out on the KS2 yard before 

school  begins. 

Dark mornings 

Some children have been    

arriving at breakfast club     

without an adult. Please ensure 

you accompany your child to 

the door at Breakfast Club 

where you can hand them over 

to an adult for supervision. 

 

Merry Christmas 

As the festive season fast           

approaches we would like to 

wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas. Enjoy the festivities 

and stay safe. Thank you for 

your continued support this 

term, it is greatly appreciated. 

Happy holidays!   

 

Miss Fountain and Mrs Robson  

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

It has been wonderful to see 
so many of you in school at 
our  Christmas Fayre. Along 
with our Christmas raffle we 
raised a whopping 
£946.25.This money will be 
used for resources for the 
children. Thank you to       
everyone who attended it was 
a  super day and it was lovely 

to see you all. 

 

 

Due to our  successful  
“Mission Christmas”          
application through Metro 
Radio  every child will be  
receiving a present from  
Santa this year. Santa will be 

visiting on Thursday. 

 
Litter 

 

Rights Respecting School 

Award 

Our Rights Knights have 
been working hard behind 
the scenes to get ready for 
the Rights Respecting 
School award assessment. 
We are thrilled to let you 
know that we gained our 
silver accreditation. Thank 
you to the parents that   
supported on the day.    
Special mention to Dylan, 
Lexi, Rio and Maddison  
who led the tour of school 
and did such an amazing 

job!  

Eco –School Bronze 

Award 

The Eco- Warriors have 
been working extremely 
hard this half term. They've 
conducted an environmental 
review of the whole school, 
where they have focused on 
a variety of topics including 
waste, energy, the school 
grounds and biodiversity 
and they've created an   
action plan on ways to  
make Hasting Hill Academy 
a greener place to be, which 
they hope to start next half 
term. On top of this, they've 
also gained the                
Eco - School Bronze award. 
What a bunch of superstars! 
We can't wait to see what 

they achieve next.   

 

We've had a number of 
complaints from residents 
surrounding school of litter 
being dropped on their 
property. This includes   
letters from school and  
rubbish. Please can you be 
mindful of this and have a 
chat with the children about 
being respectful to our local 

residents.  
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Reminder—School 

doors close 8.50am  

Christmas and New 

Years Holiday 

School closes on   
Friday 21st December  

and reopens  Monday 

7th  January 2019.  

Class Assemblies 

11.1.19—3MS 

1.2.19—6BW 

15.2.19—4/5NJ 

8.3.19—4/5ZD 

15.3.19—2ES 

22.3.19—1/2JD LW 

29.3.19—3CS 

5.4.19—1NH 

Tyne & Wear Fire & 

Rescue school visit  - 

9.1.19 

Whole school          

photograph - 7.2.19 

  


